
From: Kay Kinneavy <Kay@Kinneavy.com>
Date: March 5, 2010 12:03:00 AM CST
To: LNN Announcements <announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
Subject: Labyrinth event - this Sunday!

Dear Friends,

I hope you will be with us this Sunday afternoon 1:00 PM at Westminster Presbyterian for a lovely relaxing time with labyrinth 
friends.   It's our mid-winter Book Discussion Group and Tea Party organized by DC Donohue, so it's going to be wonderful.  

Here's DC's letter with more details about the event:  http://labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/
2010/100307_book_discussion_letter.pdf

     and a flyer   :  http://labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2010/100307_book_discussion_flyer.pdf

If you have printed info about upcoming labyrinth events, please bring them.  
There will be a table for sharing information.

Reservations are not necessary, but it would be helpful if you'd send a quick e-mail to tell us you're coming.  
Info@LabyrinthNetworkNorthwest.org
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